





We note the careful manner in which the Study Group formulated
the First Issues Paper whilst taking into account the various
contributions made so far, and further appreciates the elaboration
provided at the informal briefing last week in this Committee.
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baselines; and

e Thirdly, the ambulatory theory regarding baselines and the
limits of maritime zones measured from such baselines does not
respond to, inter alia, the need to preserve legal stability,
security, certainty and predictability.

Mr. Chair,

We are also appreciative of the useful contributions from Prof. Dr.
Aurescu and Dr. Oral at the Pacific Islands Forum virtual conference
held in early September 2020 on the highly important topic of:
“Securing the Limits of the Blue Pacific: Legal Options and
Institutional Responses to the Impacts of Sea-Level Rise on Maritime
Zones, in the Context of International Law.”

Such engagements from the ILC Study Group is highly encouraged.












